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MR & MRS BASSI:1A BOTWELL CRESCENT, HAYES 
 
Hillingdon Planning Dept – by email 
 
 
Copies: Mr T R Bassi 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Rhian 
 
Planning ref: 72105/APP/2023/3332 
 
Thank you for the comments from the Highways Department.  We have now updated our 
site plan to show the required 2.4m vision splay.  The fencing and hedge have been 
removed up to the 2.4m. 
 
I trust that this satisfies the requirements and look forward to receive the council’s 
approval.  However, if there are any further queries please do let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Peter Hodson 
For Brocklehurst Architects Ltd 
 
 
 
 
 
 


